
March
Twenty-first

1921,

Charier? F. rise, fsq., 
General Manager,
The Bell Telephone Go., 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Sise:-
I have to-day received a letter from 

an ex-member of the G nadian Corps. He served over­
seas with our Second Canadian Division Signal Company, 
so that I imagine that his experience in connection 
with telephone service ought to he of some value.

He has been out of i-ork for three
months, is marriea and has.a child to support. He 
says that he has searched Montreal for work, hut with 
no encouragement. Be states that his last place of 
employment was with the Marconi Fireless Company^ 
where he worked as an Assembler. He was laid off on 
account of laok of work and because he was one of the 
1st to have been taken on. He had been with them 
nine months at the time of his release. He has also 
worked for the Northern Electric Company on exchange 
installation work.

I hope that you are in a position to 
. One always feels the deepestgive him a trial

sympathy towards those men ,7ho are willing to work and 
cannot find it, but partloularly does one deplore the 
position of a returned soldier who is finding it 
difficult to re-establish himself.

-ver yours faithfully,

Principal.


